

Commissioner

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0400

February 1, 1999

John Carvelli 1774 Gaskins Circle Port St. Lucie, Florida 34952

Dear Dr. Carvelli:

Thank you for serving on the Technology Education State Instructional Materials Committee.

I know that it was a long, involved and sometimes arduous task. However, we could not have succeeded without your efforts. The fact that individuals like you are willing to go above and beyond what is normally expected is continued evidence to me that education in Florida is healthy and vibrant.

I appreciate the recommendations for adoption that you and your fellow committee members submitted to me. I know that you have contributed considerable time and effort in coming to these conclusions. Your efforts will give teachers throughout Florida the ability to choose appropriate instructional tools to meet the needs of the students they serve.

Once again, thank you. I hope the experience has been as rewarding to you as it has been beneficial to the state.

Sincerely yours,

Tom Galagher Commissioner P.S. I have to see you